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Message from Mrs Crompton 

Thank you for your support with our home reading partnership. Hopefully you are enjoying listening to 

your child read a book they are familiar with and sharing in their success. All we ask is that you listen to 

your child read their book, sign their reading record and send it back to school each Monday. The 

children can read to any family member, we have one reception child who reads their book to an older 

sister which is working really well. There will be a free book shop next week for any child who has read 

their book at home every week to say well done. 

Thank you to the parents/ carers who managed to join us on Monday for our Macmillan coffee afternoon 

or who bought a cake after school, we raised just over £50 for the charity. 

A big well done to the year 2 children who represented the school in football on Wednesday. The team 

were up against some tough competition but finished second which is super! Well done, we are really 

proud of you. 

Next week is parents evening on Monday 14th and Thursday 17th October. This is your opportunity to 

meet with your child's class teacher and find out about their progress and next steps. It is also a chance 

to ask any questions you might have about your child. If you haven't already done so, please book an 

appointment via Parentmail. 

Education is not optional! There is an expectation that children are in 

school everyday! 

 



 

There is an expectation that children are in school everyday! Here is 

this week's attendance and lates.  

This week’s Attendance and Lates …………… 

 

 



Shadsworth Stars...This week we said ‘Well Done’ to .. 

 

 

 

 

Useful Information  

 

1 - Accurate information is a key part to motivation  



 

As you are aware we use ParentMail for our communication. Please download the App to receive 

notifications to enable you to keep up to  date on school communications and completion of relevant  

documents etc. Also please check out our school facebook page.  

 

 



 



Take a look at this week's Picture News                         Week 

Commencing 7th October 2024  

 

 

 



 

Fire Safety - Stay Safe and stand well back  

 

 

What is asthma?   

Asthma  is a long term health condition that affects the airways 

It affects 1/12 adults and 1/11 children-that is 2-3 children in each class.  



For those affected when they come into contact with a trigger, the muscles around their airways become 

tight and the lining becomes swollen and inflamed narrowing the air passage (imagine diameter of a 

hose pipe reducing to a straw)  

The development of mucus or phlegm further reduces the airway and the persons ability to move air in 

and out of the lungs, for further information - please use the below QR code to download the app. 

 

 

 

 



 

Introducing our mindful calendar, each month the calendar will give you ideas and suggestions of how 

to be more mindful as a family.  Please take a few moments to look at the calendar, share the 

information with your child/children, have fun and enjoy! 

 

Breakfast Club Rule 

 

IT IS ESSENTIAL EACH TIME YOU DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT BREAKFAST CLUB, YOU BRING YOUR CHILD 

INTO THE SCHOOL HALL, GIVE YOUR CHILD'S NAME AND MONEY TO THE MEMBER OFF STAFF SAT AT 

THE TABLE NEAR THE PATIO DOORS.   

 

PLEASE DO NOT DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT THE SCHOOL GATES. 

 

Please can we remind you that Breakfast Club needs to be paid for daily, it is £1 per day or £4 for the 

week to be paid in advance on the Monday - Thank you 
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